
	

	

	

APD	RE-EVALUATION	

IMPORTANT	INFORMATION	REGARDING	YOUR	CHILD’S	APD	TESTING	

Thank	you	for	trusting	us	with	your	audiological	needs.	
Below	is	some	important	information	to	consider	before	and	during	your	appointment.	

Before	Testing:	
1. Bring	copies	of	previous	test	results	from	the	following	specialists;	Audiologists/ENT,	OT,	Speech,	PT,	Psychologists,	

Reading	or	Learning	Specialists,	or	Developmental	Pediatricians.		Also	bring	copies	of	IEP’s	if	applicable.	
2. Please	call	your	insurance	company	to	verify	coverage	and	understand	your	financial	responsibility	prior	to	testing.		

We	are	out-of-network	for	all	insurance	companies,	but	can	provide	a	detailed	superbill	to	file	with	your	insurance.		
Below	is	the	information	you	may	need:	
• NPI	#	-	1548505811	
• Tax	ID	#	-	46-1353424	
• CPT	Codes	–	92557,	92570,	92588,	92586,	92620,	and	92621	(x8)	
• Diagnosis	Code	–	H93.25	(Central	Auditory	Processing	Evaluation)	

3. Fees	are	as	follows:			
• $350	due	at	the	time	of	service.	

4. Please	notify	us	of	a	cancellation	or	need	to	reschedule	with	24	hours	notice	so	that	we	may	be	able	to	offer	your	
appointment	to	another	client	on	the	waiting	list.		Failure	to	do	so	may	result	in	a	$50	cancellation	fee.		Exceptions	
will	be	considered	for	illness	and	unavoidable	circumstances.		Please	do	not	bring	a	sick	child	for	their	appointment.			

During	Testing:	
1. Prepare	your	child	to	stay	up	to	1.5	hours	to	complete	testing	(including	consult).	
2. For	parents:	

• Please	leave	other	siblings	at	home	and	plan	to	stay	for	the	entire	session.			
• If	your	child	is	permitted	to	stay	at	home	alone,	they	may	attend	their	appointment	without	your	supervision,	

but	please	be	available	for	the	last	30	minutes	of	their	appointment	time	to	discuss	the	test	results	with	the	
audiologist.			

• Bring	an	activity	to	keep	your	child	occupied	for	the	last	30	minutes	of	the	appointment	so	that	you	can	
maximize	your	counseling	time	with	the	audiologist	and	fully	understand	the	impressions	from	the	testing.		Time	
spent	beyond	the	1.5	hour	allotment	may	be	billed	separately.	

Please	don’t	hesitate	to	call	or	email	if	you	have	any	questions.		Email	is	always	best.	
We	look	forward	to	meeting	you!	


